
 

 

Share Your Feedback On Council’s Initiatives 

South Gippsland Shire Council is seeking community feedback on the revised Council Plan 

and the proposed 16 new initiatives for 2018/19. 

Community drop-in sessions are being held to collect this feedback including: 

 Thursday 8 February at Memorial Hall, Michael Place, Leongatha from 1.00pm to 

6.00pm 

 Friday 9 February at Memorial Hall, Michael Place, Leongatha from 10.00am to 

3.00pm 

 Sunday 11 February at the Mirboo North Italian Festa, Baromi Park, Mirboo North from 

11.00am to 3.00pm 

 Thursday 15 February at 41 Main Street, Foster from 1.00pm to 6.00pm 

 Friday 16 February at 41 Main Street, Foster from 10.00am to 3.00pm. 

An online OurSay forum will be open from 5 February to 18 February for community members 

to share ideas and support others. The forum will be available to access at 

www.oursay.org/southgippsland/council-priorities for anyone who can’t make it along to one 

of the drop-in sessions or feels more comfortable conveying their ideas in writing. 

South Gippsland Shire Mayor Councillor Lorraine Brunt encouraged the community to 

participate and share their thoughts. 

“The Council Plan and its associated initiatives drive the actions of Council and what we 

determine as a priority for our term and what will be achieved over the next year. 

“Receiving community feedback on these important plans ensures we are across the key 

priorities for our community and are striving to achieve what matters most,” said the Mayor. 

 

All ideas gathered will be provided to Council in late February to consider. The revised Council 
Plan and initiatives are expected to be endorsed for formal submissions in April and final 
adoption towards the end of June 2018. 
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For media enquiries, please contact the Communications team on 5662 9200 
South Gippsland Shire Council, 9 Smith St. (Private Bag 4), Leongatha 3953 

communications@southgippsland.vic.gov.au 
www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au 

http://www.oursay.org/southgippsland/council-priorities
mailto:communications@southgippsland.vic.gov.au
http://www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au/

